YHGA ANNUAL 2021 ZOOM MEETING MINUTES – JULY 8TH – 7:30 PM

Pilots in Attendance:

Dwane Richardson, Arthur Simoneau, George Stebbins, John Hesch, Barton Davidson, Dave Chapman, Brian Foster, and Chris Valley

Brian Foster - President's Report:

Brian discussed that our insurance is up to date with USHPA / RRRG and that our Chapter is renewed for another year.

Chris Valley - Vice President's Report:

Chris discussed that our Commercial Use Agreement has been renewed for another year and that our permit status is in good standing. Two new monitors (John Hesch and Richard Sibley) have been added to the monitor list. Chris discussed that the Leidig Meadow restoration project has required us to remove our gliders soon after landing, then break down in the sandy area on the other side of the pedestrian / bike path. Chris discussed that the Glacier Point Road Project is still slated for 2022 (and possible part of 2023) and will result in no flying in 2022. Chris discussed that the website has been updated.

Russ Locke - Treasurer's Report:

Not present.

Barton Davidson - Secretary's Report:

Nothing to report.

Jason Thomas - Safety / Flight Director Report:

Not present, but stated to Chris that he needed to step down as he is now living in southern California and his availability will be limited.

Old Business:

No old business was discussed.

New Business:

Officer nominations: All current officers present offered to stay onboard and this was seconded by those present and all were I favor. Chris mentioned that Russ would like to stay on as treasurer, which was also seconded and all were in favor. Dwane nominated Dave Chapman as Safety / Flight Direct. This was seconded and all were in favor.

Club officers for 2021/22:

Brian Foster – President

Chris Valley – Vice President

Russ Locke - Treasurer

Barton Davidson – Secretary

Dave Chapman – Safety / Flight Director

Meeting adjourned at approximately 8:10 PM.